
                         

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  
SOUTH BEND BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS  

 
 

Pursuant to the Indiana Code 5-14-1.5-2(c) this will serve as notice that the South Bend Board of Park 
Commissioners has cancelled its Regular Meeting of Monday, July 18, 2022, due to lack of quorum.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled to take place Monday, August 15, 2022, at 5:00pm in the Ribbon Town 
Room at Howard Park Event Center, 219 S. St. Louis Blvd.  
 

 

Posted: July 14, 2022 


